MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL
18 AUGUST 2021

ltem 14.2 Notice of Motion - Councillor Louise Crawford — Wild at Heart

I, Councillor Louise Crawford, give notice that | intend to move the Motion outlined
below at the Ordinary Meeting of Council on 18 August 2021:

That Council: -

1.

Notes that Wild at Heart provides opportunities for people who experience disability, mental
illness or disadvantage to tell their stories and engage with the community through paid and
unpaid arts making in music, dance, video and performance.

Notes that Wild at Heart has received $12,390 per year for 6 years until this year, when the
decision was made not to continue provision of funding for the group.

Notes that Wild at Heart in addition to receiving a funding grant from Council, was also
receiving fully waived fees for use of community facilities for the running of their programs.
This waiver was provided under delegation aligned with the funding deed, which has now
ended.

Directs the CEO to:

4.1. Provide a full fee waiver for Wild At Heart for the use of the Sol Green Community
Centre once a week until 30 June 2022 to support the group to continue to provide
important accessible music services to the community while they transition to a different

funding model.
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